
 

Join Sheriff Alex Villanueva for an evening of information and 
dialogue regarding your community concerns. 

 

THIS IS A PUBLIC EVENT AND YOUR VOICE WILL BE HEARD.  

 

Surrounding city and community residents are welcomed. 

 

We hope you will join us! 

Thursday, May 9, 2019 at 6:30 P.M. 
Agoura Hills Recreation and Event Center 

29900 Ladyface Ct. 

Agoura Hills, CA 91301 

 


